Black isle larder website

TBI Admin meeting  21-03-2018

Bearing in mind the recent recall re listeria of Dunsyre Blue cheese, is there a need to put a disclaimer at the bottom of the Black isle Larder website to say that it is a producer's responsibility to ensure that any product on our site conforms to standards set by the organisations listed below and that Transition Black Isle takes no responsibility in this regard.  TBI take not responsibility for any health issues arising out of any product.    

SALSA -  Safe and local supplier approved  

HACCP  - Hazard Analysis and Critical Control Point
BRC – British retail consortium

We  could even recommend all producers take out membership with one of these three organisations. 

I was recommended these organisations by Jill Clark at Connage dairy and she was even suggesting we seek legal advice on it but that is probably unnecessary.

Wendy Price

8/3/18

From: Martin Sherring <martin@pennyandmartin.co.uk> 
Sent: 21/03/2018 09:57:44 
Subject: RE: Admin meeting Wed 21, 7.30 at Wendy's - Agenda and papers 

Ref. the item on the Local Larder website, this might be relevant http://blackislelarder.org/terms.

Martin


Terms & Conditions
We hope you find this website a useful way to track down the best local food and drink. However, the inclusion of a supplier on this website does not imply an endorsement of their products.

Links to external, or third party websites, are provided solely for visitors' convenience. Links  to other sites are done so at your own risk and Transition Black Isle (TBI) accepts no liability for any linked sites or their content. When you access an external website, bear in mind that TBI has no control over its content.

Any link from us to an external website does not imply or mean that TBI endorses or accepts any responsibility for the content or the use of such website. It is important for users to take necessary precautions, especially to ensure appropriate safety from viruses, worms, Trojan horses and other potentially destructive items.

When visiting external websites, users should review those websites' privacy policies and other terms of use to learn more about, what, why and how they collect and use any personally identifiable information.

